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Self Service Functions in Member Section  
 
Reminder to appoint a Central Coordinator 
 

Leipzig/Paris, 24 November 2023  
  
Dear Exchange Participant, 
 
EEX successfully launched new functionalities within the Member Section in September 2023 
(https://membersection.deutsche-boerse.com/). If not already done, we kindly request you to 
appoint a Central Coordinator for the Member Section by 31 December 2023. This is a 
prerequisite to use the portal. 
With the introduction of the Member Section, we have also changed the way we deliver 
notifications. The designated Central Coordinator now only receives information (in English) 
in the event of changes in management, product and market extensions. Trader admission 
and termination notifications are sent directly to the affected trader. Please inform us if you 
require your notifications in German language.  

 

Please do not hesitate to contact us if you have any further questions.  

Yours sincerely, 

 

EEX Customer Care Team  

T: +33 1 70 36 33 42 

E-Mail: membership@eex.com          
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